MUPY welcomed the delegate from University of Liverpool

December 13, 2019

On December 13, 2019, MUPY executives led by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Wisuda Suvitayavat, Deputy Dean for
Finance, along with Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy Dean for Planning and Quality
Development, and faculty members in the Physiology Department led by Asst. Prof. Dr. Worawan
Kitphati and Dr. Wasu Supharattanasitthi welcomed Prof. Dr. Luminita Paraoan from the Institute of
Ageing and Chronic Disease, University of Liverpool, UK. She visited MUPY to meet and discuss
research collaboration and joint unit development.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2644



